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The Alumnae of Color Committee (AOCC) is pleased to share the following highlights from 
this past quarter: 
 

● January 11, 2020, our General Meeting was held from 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM, there 
were 8 members in attendance. 

● January 10, 15, 22, 29, 2020, two members attended Black History Month (BHM) 
planning committee meetings in collaboration with the Black Student Collective, the 
Black Faculty and Staff Association and the Ethnic Studies Department. 

● February 1, 2020, our General Meeting was held from 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM,  we had 
5 members in attendance. 

● February 6, 2020, 3 members attended the BHM Kick-Off. 
● February 8, 2020, 1 member participated as a vendor and 4 members attended the 

Black Business Social.  
● February 8, 2020, 3 members attended the screening of ​Push-Out ​presented by the 

Department of Education. 
● February 8, 2020, committee members reached out to the Affinity Groups to check 

in on their status.  
● February 12, 2020, 1 member attended the BHM Dinner. 
● February 19, 2020, 1 member attended the screening of Daughters of the Dust, 

presented by Lokey Business School. 
● February 20, 2020, 3 members attended a talk with Alicia Garza and Dr. Brandi 

Thompson Summers presented by We are the Voices. 
● February 28, 2020, we will hold our Annual Scholarship Concert, featuring Kev 

Choice and the Lucy Kinchen Chorale from 8:00 PM - 10:00 PM in Lisser Hall. 
Upcoming Events: 
 

● March 7, 2020, the AOCC will hold our General Meeting. 
● March 12, AOCC members will sit on a panel to discuss an article written by Laura 

Araiza titled : ​Black Power and the Mills Girl: Gender and the Black Campus Movement 
at Mills College, 1967–69. 

● April 4, 2020, the AOCC will hold our General Meeting. 
● April 16, 2020 the AOCC will hold our annual Phenomenal Woman Celebration at 

the Student Union from 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM - Awardee TBD. 
● We are anticipating the roll-out of our newly designed logo by mid-March with a 

T-Shirt. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 


